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The City of Norwood Payneham &  
St Peters is seeking comments from the 
community on the St Peters Civic Plaza 
and Avenue of Honour Master Plan, which 
proposes the construction of an Avenue 
of Honour and the development of a Civic 
Plaza on St Peters Street, adjacent to the 
St Peters Town Hall Complex. 

The objective of the St Peters Civic Plaza and 
Avenue of Honour Master Plan is to create 
a vibrant and safe outdoor civic space on St 
Peters Street, with connections to Payneham 
Road, Dunstone Grove-Linde Reserve and 
the River Torrens Linear Park. 

Once completed, the St Peters Civic Plaza 
and Avenue of Honour, will complement 
the recently completed St Peters Town Hall 
complex, create an outdoor civic space and 
provide a pedestrian and cyclist friendly 
environment. The St Peters Civic Plaza will 
have the ability to be closed temporarily  
to through traffic to expand the community 
open space and enable larger community 
events to occur. 

The intent of the Avenue of Honour is to 
commemorate all Australian Soldiers killed  
in action.

This final stage of the ‘Revitalising St Peters 
Precinct’ Project, will deliver a high quality 
community space which reflects the heritage 
and character of the precinct while generating 
vitality, innovation and social interaction. 

Public Information Sessions

The Council will be holding two Public 
Information Sessions to provide the 
community with more information. The Public 
Information Sessions will be held on:

Tuesday 3 September 2013  
11.00am to 1.00pm and 7.00pm to 9.00pm 
at the St Peters Town Hall Complex Banquet 
Hall, 101 Payneham Rd, St Peters.

Public Consultation

Public Consultation regarding the St Peters 
Civic Plaza and Avenue of Honour Master 
Plan will be held from Wednesday 28 
August until Friday 20 September 2013.  
You are invited to provide your comments 
in the following ways:

Write to the Council: 
Attention: Ms Keke Michalos 
Senior Strategic Projects Officer 
City of Norwood Payneham & St Peters 
PO Box 204, Kent Town SA 5071

Email your feedback to:  
townhall@npsp.sa.gov.au 

Feedback must be provided by no later  
than 5.00pm, Friday 20 September 2013.

For more detailed information regarding 
the St Peters Civic Plaza, please visit  
www.npsp.sa.gov.au or contact the 
Council’s Senior Strategic Projects Officer,  
Keke Michalos, on telephone 8366 4509 
or via email kmichalos@npsp.sa.gov.au


